



Agenda **Durham Kennel Club** General Membership Meeting Monday, September 18, 1995

8:30 pm

May 15th Minutes of last membership meeting, from Marge White

Reports:

Corresponding Secretary: Rob Bozeman

Treasurer: Cindy Luster (via Sharon Pitz) 11887 de FINE 1870.45 Sug 78,372.54

AKC Delegate: Maureen Lucas Hunting Fest - any parallel to obed invitational next my Dec 12th

President: Fran Hoffman

Welcome to all guests
Announcement re: Stud Dog Advertisement

Yard Sale! Saturday, Jan 27

Dates of upcoming Board Meetings (11/7/95, 2/5/96, 4/1/95)

December Obedience Trial

Reports from Committee Chairs:

Fall Show: Betty Perschel

Fall Match: Peggy Davis

Membership: MF Davis

Obedience: Peggy Davis

Conforation: Marie Inman

Fracking:

Emilie Beglane

Awards:

Lisa Connelly Feb 23rd

Education:

Sallie Cooper

CGC:

Librarian:

Cathy Fogle

Sallie Cooper

Equipment: ADOA Rep:

Programs:

Cleaning:

Seminars:

Social:

Recycling:

Marge White Sharon Pitz - new price list

Bill Bakewell

Richard & Betty Perschel

Pat Lawrence — |

__Tailwaggers: Ann Ocorr

Maintentance: George Beglane

Old Business:

New Contract - Fee

to. CPR course

New Business:

Next Meeting:

Monday October 16, 1995. The new Budget will be discussed.

cleaning supplies

Next month member bull

Next: Search - Resare from Triangle area

Need new chair Denise McDonald Joyce McHenry next deanise Oat 15

MINUTES FROM DKC MEMBERSHIP MEETING:

Following a program given by DKC member, Marge White, on doing therapy visits with dogs, the meeting was called to order by President, Fran Hoffman.

An attendance sheet was passed and is herewith attached.

The minutes from the May 15, 1995 meeting were read and approved as read.

Treasurer's Report:

Checking Account:

\$11,887.66

FTF

1,870.45

Savings Account:

28,372.54

Maureen Lucas, AKC Delegate, reported from her first delegate meeting: There are four scheduled delegate meetings per year and Maureen explained to the membership the workings of one of these meetings. AKC is scheduled to move to the Raleigh area in 1997 and Maureen then went over some of the issues to be discussed at the next delegate meeting, which will be in December. One of the more emotional issues will be that of AKC registration for white Dobermans.

President's Report: Fran reported that a full budget report will be given at next months meeting.

The membership was alerted that another yard sale will be held in January.

Future board meetings are: November 7th, February 5th and April 1st.

The proposed December obedience trial will not be held in 1995, but is planned now for December of 1996.

Fall Show: Betty Perschel, Ch. reported that premium lists for the fall show are now available. Betty further reported that help is needed in the following areas:

Obedience stewards, 4 members are needed to help Ann Walthall with hospitality on the day of the show. Four or five members are needed to pick judges up at the airport and take them to the motel and the eye clinic needs additional help.

Fall Match: Peggy Davis reported that everything seemed to go well during our Sept. 9th match. Peggy also reported for obedience--almost all the classes are filled and will start on Sept. 19th.

Awards Committee: Lisa Connelly reported that the awards dinner will be held on Feb. 23rd at the Sheraton and December 15th is the deadline for getting award applications to Lisa. Lisa shared possible menus with the membership and the menu decided upon will cost \$27.50 per person.

Sallie Cooper reported for the Education Committee: The next DKC CGC test will be held at the Mighty Match in January and then in June of 1996.

Library: Cathy Fogel reported that no late books have been returned following her announcement. Cathy also reported that the complete works of Karen Pryor (books and videos) will be available from the DKC library as soon as they are processed.

A request for someone to take charge of recyling of drink cans was made and Denise McDonald volunteered.

Richard Perschel thanked Sheila Pagura for preparing and serving the meatballs for this months dinner. Sheila generously donated the \$1.00 meal donations back to the club. The members were reminded that next month no meat will be served and there will be no charge.

Marge White asked for suggestions for possible clinic givers.

Sharon Pitz reported that a new price list for equipment will be posted inside the equipment closet.

Connie Howard reported for the TarHeel Circuit: There will be no separate building for obedience and X-pens will continue to be allowed in the building.

Old Business: Fran Hoffman reviewed with the members a new rental contract for clubs wishing to rent our building. Copies of the contract are available for anyone interested.

Emilie Beglane thanked Terry Snodgrass for the CPR course that Terry offered to the membership in August.

Monday, October 16th will be the next DKC meeting.

Following several brags, there being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:40 p.m.

Marge White, Recording Secretary.

Marge White